
Harrogate Racquets Club 
Firs Road Harrogate North Yorkshire HG2 8HA  
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

15th September 2017 

Before-school Badminton Club for Years 3 to 6  

Tuesday 26th September – Tuesday 12th December 8.00am – 8.45am 

 

Harrogate Racquets Club is delighted to come to Willow Tree to offer a before-school club for Years 

3-6 where we will introduce children to Badminton.  The sessions will be fun and engaging and will 

teach the children the techniques of badminton through drills, skills and games.  The club will be led 

by external coach Peter Hallum.  Peter has run the junior session at Harrogate Raquets Club on a 

Saturday morning for 7 years and the children really enjoy his sessions.  

 

Our club is based just off the Leeds Road opposite Marks & Spencer in Firs Road. We are a family 

friendly club that offers 3 sports - Badminton, Tennis & Table Tennis. We have an extensive 

membership both adult & junior. To find out more about us visit our website at 

www.harrogateracquetsclub.co.uk. 

 
The Badminton Club will be running for the Autumn Term starting Tuesday 26th September until 

Tuesday 12th December, a total of 11 weeks. The sessions will take place in the Drummond playground 

and Drummond Hall. 

 

If you are interested in your child joining the Basketball Club, please return the permission slip to 

school by Wednesday 20th September with full payment.   Cheques should be made payable to 

"Harrogate Racquets Club".  Please only send cash if absolutely necessary. As Harrogate Racquets Club 

is an external provider, if payment is not received with this form, unfortunately your child will not be 

able to take part. 

 

Please note: This club may be subject to cancellation due to staff illness etc. We will let you know as 

early as possible. Please inform the school office if you know in advance that your child will be absent 

from the club. 

------------------�---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to school by Wednesday 20th September 

Before-school Badminton Club Years 3-6 Autumn Term 2017 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. Class ………………………………………. 
 

Yes I would like a place on the Badminton before-school Club       

I enclose £27.50 cash/cheque        
 

Signed ………………………………………………………………… 

 

Emergency Contact name & telephone number ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 


